Substance Abuse

The NPHC is concerned about the governing problem of substance abuse through the
consumption of alcohol and the use of drugs, especially on college campuses. This is due to the
alarming number of disastrous incidents in which alcohol and drugs play a part and the adverse
health conditions caused by and relating to substance abuse.

The NPHC position is that the sale or consumption of alcohol or drugs at any NPHC council
sponsored event on campus or at any student’s residence or other facility is strictly prohibited.

NPHC strongly suggests that every undergraduate council offer educational programs
specifically addressing the problems of and solutions to substance abuse on or around the local
campus.



